
18U BOYS- BORN 2004 

2022 Fee outline  

TEAM PRACTICES:  Dates and times for each team will be determined after team 

selections and will be detailed in player offer letters. HP Teams will also have a 

training house session that is included in their fees. 

 

TOURNAMENT / LEAGUE DATES:  

JANUARY 29/30 18U BOYS RANKING TOURNAMENT LOWER MAINLAND ($155) 

FEBRUARY 19/20 18U BOYS LOWER MAINLAND TOURNAMENT ($155) 

MARCH 12/13  18U BOYS ISLAND TOURNAMENT ($175) 

APRIL 2/3  18U BOYS OKANAGAN TOURNAMENT ($55) 

APRIL 22-24  18U BOYS PROVINCIAL CHAMPIONSHIPS, ABBOTTSFORD ($195) 

MAY 22-24  18U BOYS NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS, EDMONTON ($195) 

These are the tentative schedule dates for all the competitions for this age group with estimated costs. Not all teams 

will be going to every tournament. Your specific tournaments will be outlined in the player offer letter. SKY is 

waiting for final confirmation from VBC on costs and dates. 

 

Base Fee- Due January 9 - $920 

The “Base” fee will include the following: 

• Training Sessions (facility cost and equipment)  

• Apparel Kit; Backpack, Hoodie, Jersey (x2 for HP Teams), T-Shirts (x2) and Socks (x2)  

• Coach’s Registration with Volleyball BC  

• Coach’s Education with Volleyball Canada 

• Administration Fees  

 

Competition Fee- Due February 11 

The “Competition” fee will include the following: 

• Volleyball BC Event Fees 

• Coach’s Hotel & Per Diem for out-of-town events 

 
 

 



MISCELLANEOUS DETAILS: 

• Practices begin the week of January 3, 2022 

• We do not accept requests for practice days or player placements 

• Practices will be set after try outs (as it will be based on which team you are selected for) 

• Fees are based on a roster of 12 players 

 

NEW THIS YEAR- Player hotel rooms are not paid for in fees! The player rooms are blocked off, but it is up to 

each TEAM to organize and book (and pay for) their own hotel rooms for the athletes for each overnight 

tournament. Please look to your coach for guidance, and your team manager. It is EXPECTED that the athletes 

will all stay in the same hotel as the coach for continuous team building and ease of transportation. I will block 

off rooms at the hotel, but then the responsibility shifts to team level. Why the change this year? To save cost 

to parents, if you are going to a tournament, your child can stay with you so you’re not paying for your room 

and a portion of the athlete room. If you still want your child to bunk with their team mates and you have a 

separate room, that is also your choice. If you, as a parent, aren’t going to the tournament, it is up to you to 

make sure your child has a ride to and from AND their accommodations sorted out. Uncertainty due to ever 

changing covid rules still this year, we felt building the hotel cost into fees wasn’t ideal.  

 


